

Administration 303 P.O. Box 210066 Tucson, AZ 85721-0066 Tel: (520) 621-8368 Fax: (520) 621-8367 www.gidp.arizona.edu

April 01, 2015

Sandra Bernal Ph.D. Student Arid Lands Resource Sciences- GIDP sbernal@email.arizona.edu

Dear Ms. Bernal:

We are pleased to inform you that you have been selected for the UA Foundation 2015 Outstanding GIDP Graduate Teaching Assistant Award for meritorious performance. Dr. David Soren, the instructor of record, for the course you have been assigned, these past 3 semesters has consistently lauded your performance.

In recognition of this exceptional performance you will receive:

- a personalized certificates and a UA memento from the UA Foundation and
- a \$50 UA Bookstore gift card from the GIDP Administration office

To disseminate this good news to the GIDP Community and throughout the University of Arizona, we request you provide us with a digital photo for the GIDP website and Facebook account.

Congratulations on your success! We appreciate your innovative energy and wish you all the best in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,

Andrew H. Carnie, Ph.D. Dean, Graduate College Faculty Director, GIDP

CC:

Istvan Molnar, Ph.D. ALRS-GIDP Program Chair Marylou Myers, ALRS-Program Coordinator, Sr.

